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Meeting Decisions

CoUL supports the actions that were requested by the UC FedDocArc Team. CoUL
thanks the team, as well as SAG3 and the Coordinating Committee for their work.

CoUL encourages all UC Libraries representatives on the relevant HathiTrust committees
and boards continue to champion the need for free and open viewing and full PDF download
of all federal documents in HathiTrust. UC Libraries representatives should report significant
progress back to the FedDocArc Implementation Oversight Team.

The Administrative Services Advisory Group (ASAG) will gather information for a rubric that
identifies the gap between current skills and future needs - focusing on generalized
competencies - that could be addressed through training or professional development.
ASAG will review the data with CoUL.

CoUL members will consult locally with campus stakeholders regarding feasibility and
potential cost benefits of de-duplicating the RLFs. Discussion are investigatory, and should
consider options for how to reduce the possible impact on scholarship with service model
improvements such as expedited delivery.



